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5 April 2024 
EM/2024/16 

Seventh meeting of the IPBES capacity-building forum postponed!  

 

Dear collaborative supporters and other interested stakeholders supporting or interested in 

supporting capacity-building under IPBES, 

I regret to inform you that the 7th meeting of the IPBES capacity-building forum had to be postponed 

to later this year. The focus of the meeting will remain building capacities in support of the second 

global assessment of IPBES. Further information will be provided in due course.  

Please kindly disregard notification EM/2024/15. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 
I thank you in advance for your continued support to IPBES. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Anne Larigauderie | Executive Secretary 
Intergovernmental Platform on Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services (IPBES) 
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